
The club has got off to a great start in its first season!! 

We have fielded two Under 9’s teams this season and I am proud 

to announce we have already had our first win of the season!! 

We also have well over 150 AusKickers which shows we are set 

to become a very large junior footy club as we move forward. 

The committee is continuing to do a fantastic job. I am very proud 

to be working with them all, their dedication to providing a profes-

sional football club for our community overwhelms me. 

I am equally overwhelmed by the continuous praise and gratitude 

we receive from you all. As a small group of volunteers, it is very 

rewarding to hear you are all happy with how things are going. 

Laurimar FC will be holding it’s first Trivia Night on the 11th June 

at The Power House (Club Rooms). Tickets cost $20 per person. 

Details of the night are included in the newsletter. I hope to see 

as many of you there as possible. 

If anyone is interested in helping out around the club on one of 

the sub-committees (social events, fundraising, communications, 

etc.) please feel free to come and talk to myself or one of the 

committee members. 

Also in the newsletter you will see we are announcing the start of 

the Power Basketball Club. We will be registering a few teams 

into the 2011 Summer Season. We 

do not anticipate growing these num-

bers beyond 5-6 teams but if you are 

a group of friends looking to play to-

gether you’re more than welcome to 

come and play for the Power. 

Finally, good luck to the Under 9 Teal 

side who are away this weekend to 

Yarrambat. The Black team are enjoy-

ing a bye this weekend. 

 

Colin Johnson,  

President,  

Laurimar Football Club 

We’re Powering Ahead!! 

Proud owner of a Laurimar FC Jumper... 

You may recall that Cam Robson 
was the lucky winner of the 1st 
prize at the launch event back in 
March. 

 

He won a framed Laurimar FC 
Jumper and received it this 
week. 

 

Cam is looking to increase the 
appeal of his Rumpus Room by 
replacing one of his Collingwood 
Jumpers for something a little 
more prestigious :-) 

 

Congratulations again Cam, we 
hope you enjoy it!! 
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Dates for the Diary: 

7th May 11 

Mother’s Day Raffle, 

AusKick, Laurimar Ovals  

 

5th June 11 

Laurimar Under 9’s Clash,  

Black vs Teal, Laurimar Ovals 

 

11th June 11 

Trivia Night 

Club Rooms 
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Interested in being a sponsor? 

Further information is available 

on Page 4. 

Laurimar FC has scheduled its very first social 
function!! 

 

We will be holding a Trivia Night on Saturday 
11th June. It will be held at the club rooms, 
starting at 7.30pm. 

 

The night will involve a trivia quiz, sporting 
memorabilia auction and a number of silent 
auction items. 

 

The club rooms can hold a maximum of 72 
people, so it will be first in, best dressed. 

 

Tickets cost $20 per person and each table will 
have 6 people. 

 

If you are interested in booking a ticket, please 
email laurimarfootballclub@gmail.com or see 
one of the committee members, canteen staff 

or coaches during training, AusKick or game 
days. 

 

Please note, we will not be supplying food or 
drink during this event 

 

When: 

Saturday 11th June 

 

What time: 

7.30pm to 12pm. 

 

Where: 

The Power House, Laurimar Reserve 

 

How much: 
$20 per person 

 

We hope you can join us and enjoy what is sure 
to be a fun and entertaining evening. 

Lolly Pops 

Fredo Frogs 

Sherbet Sticks 

Cup a Soup 

We are always looking for helpers in the can-

teen. If you are interested in helping out, please 

email us on laurimarfootballclub@gmail.com or 

speak to one of the canteen managers, Toni 

Johnson or Anita McCormack. 

 

As most of you have probably seen, we now 

have the canteen up and running. 

It is open during training sessions, AusKick and 

home games. 

We will be expanding the menu in the coming 

weeks, but currently offer the following: 

Tea / Coffee / Hot Chocolate 

Sausage in Bread 

Potato Chips 

Pop Corn 

Soft Drinks / Water / Juice Boxes 

Trivia Night 

Canteen Update 

Page 2 

Power Cable 

Merchandise Update 

these are available at the canteen. 

The newest addition to the merchandise range 

is the Laurimar Power Football. 

These are available from the canteen and cost 

$15. 

For those members that have already ordered 

club merchandise, we will be receiving deliver-

ies within the next week. 

Our Merchandise Manager, Brett McCormack 

will be bringing orders to training, AusKick and 

games for collection. 

If you have not already ordered your merchan-

dise and you would like to, please make sure 

you do so as soon as possible. We will be plac-

ing another order in two weeks time.  

If you are interested in ordering something, you 

can do so by completing a merchandise form, 

2011 Sponsors 

Platinum 

Gold 

Silver 

Bronze 



Club Song 

We are the Power 

 

We are the Power 

High Voltage Football’s 

Coming Your Way 

A Force of Nature 

A team of Champions 

Every one of us standing together to play 

We are the Power 

A Breed of Champions 

We are the Power 

A Team of Warriors 

Here to win yeah 

Come and cheer the 

Rest will fear us 

We’re the Power!! 

We would like to advise you that we have 

made some changes to the club song, The 

reason being to make it shorter and easier 

to learn for the children. 

We are expecting to receive an updated 

version from Tim Hemphill, the Laurimar 

Primary School music teacher. As soon as 

we have this, we will make it available on the 

club website for download. 

In the meantime, we have provided a printed 

copy of the song lyrics to all of our junior 

football players. 

We would ask that you encourage them to 

learn the words so they can join in with the 

rest of the team when singing the song. 

We will be getting the teams to sing the 

song over the next few games, win or lose, 

just so they get used to singing it so they are 

ready to sing with gusto when the next win 

comes along!! 

The song lyrics are to the right, please take 

the time to learn the song yourself and as-

sist your child in learning it. 

And, don’t forget...We’re the Power!! 

 

 

We are pleased to announce 
the launch of the Laurimar 
Power Basketball Club!! 
 
After receiving requests from 
many of our members, we will 
be registering a small number 
of teams into the Diamond 
Valley Basketball Association 
competition in the 2011 Sum-
mer season. 
 

Costs 
Registration will cost $80 for 
the season. Weekly game fees 
will be $8 per week. 
 
Uniforms 
Each child will be supplied with 
a uniform free of charge. It will 
need to be kept in good condi-

tion and returned should the 
child leave the club. 
 
There is an option to purchase 
the uniform if you wish, at a 
cost of $40. 
 
End of Season Celebration 
We will hold an end of season 
celebration where each child 
will receive an award celebrat-
ing their participation. 
Teams will be capped at 8 
players. Children must be aged 
6 or over to play. 
  
Interested? 
 
If you would like to play basket-
ball for Laurimar Power, 
please email us on laurimar-

footballclub@gmail.com request-
ing a registration form. 
 
Alternatively, please feel free to 
speak to one of our committee 
members.  
 
Training will be held on Mon-
day / Wednesday evenings 
from 4-5pm. 
 
We are also looking for volun-
teers who are interested in 
being a coach or team man-
ager. 
 
Fair Play Policy 
 
We will be operating a Fair Play 
Policy where all children will 
receive equal court time. 

The Power is heading to the courts... 
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Our aim is to provide our 

children with a small, friendly 

club, where they can play with 

their friends  
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To celebrate Mother’s Day and give two 
lucky Mums the opportunity to win a prize 
filled with various vouchers and treats to 
enjoy. 

 

We will be selling raffle tickets at AusKick 
on Saturday 7th May. Tickets will cost $2 
per ticket or 3 for $5. 

 

For your chance to win the raffle packed full 
with gifts donated from local shops and 
businesses, come down to AusKick and 
take part in the raffle. 

 

Make sure your Mum stands a chance of 
winning the raffle and make sure your Dad 
buys some tickets. 

 

 

Gifts have been donated from: 

 Bean About 

 Indoor Outdoor 

 Hair Hotel 

 Aura Skin Care 

 Mmwah Homewares 

 Bakers Delight 

 Laurimar News & Lotto 

 Laurimar Nails & Waxing 

 Debba’s Fish N’ Chips 

 

Laurimar FC would like to thank all of the 
businesses that have kindly made a dona-
tion to the Mother’s Day Raffle. 

Mother’s Day Raffle 

facebook.com/laurimarfc laurimarfc.com.au 

Coaches Corner 
Coaches Corner will keep you up to date with short messages from the 

Power Coaches.  

The Coaches would like to remind all players to bring their mouthguard to 

training. We regularly have practice matches at training and want to en-

sure our children keep safe—and parent’s don’t have to go in to debt with 

the tooth fairy!! 

all Laurimar Football Club parents an 

invitation to participate in the trip. 

If you are interested in coming along 

on the shopping trip, please contact 

Kath Scott on 0403 971 499 or kchar-

lie@yahoo.com.au for more details of the 

trip and to register your name on the expres-

sion of interest list. 

Once again, we would like to thank everyone 

for supporting the Laurimar ‘Power’ Netball 

Club. 

If you are interested in joining the Netball 

Club, please feel free to contact Kath Scott 

(contact details above). 

The Laurimar Netball Club is continuing to go from 

strength to strength and now boasts over 90 players 

and 10 teams. 

One of the teams is unbeaten so far and it is looking 

very promising that they continue this unbeaten run 

throughout the season. 

The Football and Netball Clubs continue to work 

closely together and it’s great to see so many families 

getting involved with both sports. 

We’re sure this will continue in the future and posi-

tion ‘The Power’ as a fundamental part of the com-

munity. 

The Netball Club will be organising a shopping trip 

around Melbourne in October and would like to offer 

Laurimar Netball Club continues to go 
from strength to strength!! 

Welcome to our 
newest sponsors 


